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Letter from the President 

Dear Volunteers, 

 
Fall is here, with cooler weather, beautiful fall 
foliage and wonderful smells of pumpkin spice. 
Visit us at our booth for the Harvest Festival for 
some great tasting pumpkin bread or to win one 
of our baskets. Our annual costume party is 
coming up in October and thanks to Jones Farm 
we will be able to offer the first 30 families/
individuals who sign up a pumpkin to decorate. 
This event will be from 3-4.  

I would like to welcome two new board mem-
bers, Marisol Sullivan and Perry Silvis. They will 
bring knowledge, experience, and passion to 
help us grow our mission.   

Look for us on Comcast Channel 10 A View from 
the Valley. We are taping a segment on Monday 
September 29th. 

God Bless,  

James Fedak Jr 

 

 

Dinners: 
Sunday October 26, 2014 

Sunday December 14, 2014 

Fundraisers: 
Harvest Festival October 4, 2014 
Antonio’s Night October 16, 2014 

Please consider volunteering or supporting any of 
the above events. Your help is always appreciated! 

 

We have partnered with Helping Hands to receive 
a percentage of the sale price of all items sold 
through their thrift store. Please consider do-
nating gently used furniture, knickknacks or 
household items to this organization on behalf of 
Master’s Table Community Meals. 

Helping Hands is located at 334 Boston Post Rd, 
Orange, CT and can be reached at 203-298-0499. 

How to contact us: 

Phone: 203-732-7792 

Email: masterstablect@gmail.com 

Mail: PO Box 175, Ansonia, CT 06401 

Web: www.masterstablemeals.org  


